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I find it amazing that the legislature is considering repeating a mistake it only recently 

corrected by eliminating the previous R&D tac credit. Since then, investment in R&D 

as a share of the Oregon economy has outpaced most other states, so why are we 

talking about spending tens of millions on bringing it back while cutting the education 

budget? 

 

Please oppose this misguided bill. 


